```
Sent:
           8/22/2012 10:08:36 AM
 To:
           Brown, Carol A. (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)
 Cc:
 Bcc:
 Subject: Re: Alex Robert Cherry
Thx Carol. Trying to get some sleep!
On Aug 22, 2012, at 9:31 AM, "Brown, Carol A." <carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
> Congrats Brian - and please tell Sara how happy I am for both of you! Little Alex is beautiful - look forward to
meeting him in person when he is ready for "viewing."
> Fondly,
> Carol
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Lee, Audrey
> Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2012 9:25 AM
> To: Allen, Meredith; Cherry, Brian K
> Cc: Brown, Carol A.
> Subject: RE: Alex Robert Cherry
> Thank you, Meredith.
> He's beautiful. Congratulations, Brian. I'm very happy for you!
> ----Original Message----
> From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
> Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 9:19 PM
> To: Lee, Audrey; Brown, Carol A.
> Subject: Alex Robert Cherry
> Carol, Audrey,
> Here is the picture of Brian and Sara's little one. He was born on Sunday morning - 6lbs 12oz. 21.5 inches.
They came home from the hospital earlier today.
> Meredith
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
```

From:

Cherry, Brian K